

Vaccines for Children Program

## **Upcoming "Quick-inars" to Support your VFC Practice in Administering COVID-19 Vaccine**

CDPH is offering a "quick-inar" series to support VFC Providers with enrolling in the California COVID-19 Vaccination Program and administering COVID-19 vaccine.

**Tomorrow**, please join Anita Sankaran, Vice President of Children's Health Orange County (CHOC) Primary Care Network, for a "quick-inar" on integrating COVID-19 vaccination into clinic workflow.

When: Wednesday, April 13 at 12:30 pm – 1:00 pm | Register here!

Next week, please join to hear from a VFC Provider and a CDPH subject matter expert on COVID-19 vaccine storage & handling:

When: Wednesday, April 20 at 12:30 pm - 1:00 pm | Register here!

## Additional Resources:

- KidsVaxGrant Up to \$25K for your practice!
- VFC Provider webpage

## Thank you,



California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 850 Marina Bay Parkway Richmond, CA 94804

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832)
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832)
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov

## EZIZ.org